





GREEN BAY - DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

## **KIWANIS KEY**

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay – Downtown Kiwanis Social on November 18<sup>th</sup>, 2024

Nine members attended the lunch meeting. Included were Anne, Maria, Ben W, Pat, Ann, Rick, Bob, Ben G, and Eliza attended by Zoom. We had a great lunch of salad, green beans, rice, steak and an outstanding chocolate cheesecake.

Rick led the pledge, Maria the prayer, and we all sang happy birthday to Anne. Happy dollars were provided by Rick, Anne, Maria, Bob, Ben G, Pat and Ben W.

The officers of the K-Kids club joined Eliza to watch Rick and Pat sign the Charter for their new club. Each officer told us their name and specific officer position. According to Eliza the K-Kids club between 20 and 50 students attend club meetings. They have had a couple service projects already. All service projects are aimed at helping others in the community.

Rick went over recent charitable request that we either recently received or have given to in the past. Five groups were selected, and the club decided to give each \$100 at Christmas. Bell ringing for the Salvation Army will take place on 12/5 from 10 until 2. Contact Rick by e-mail if you're able to help and for time slots available.

December meetings will be on 12/2 at the Hyatt and 12/16 at Nicolet School. Details on the meeting at the school will follow when finalized.

## Wishing everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!

-- Also below are photos from our November 7th Division 10 "Draft" meeting at Holidays Pub in Appleton. Our very own Ben Gunderson was the emcee for the event as well! You can also check out Grand Chute Kiwanis Club's Facebook post for even more photos... <a href="https://www.facebook.com/GrandChuteKiwanis/posts/972754931556798?r">https://www.facebook.com/GrandChuteKiwanis/posts/972754931556798?r</a> ef=embed post

By: Bob Rowan















